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9th December 2024 
Drone City Workshops YR-Y6 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that on the 3rd & 4th February 2025, we will be hosting an exciting return 
visit from Will and Bryanna of Drone City!  

Building on the success of their previous workshops here, all children from Reception to Year 6 will 
have the opportunity to take part in a series of hands-on workshops over two days. These sessions are 
designed to engage the pupils in STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) through 
the exciting use of real-life drones.  

Not only do these workshops align with the National Curriculum, they also promote creativity and 
career inspiration, allowing our children to engage with cutting-edge innovations in a fun and supportive 
environment.  Depending on their year group, children will handle the drones, programme flights, race 
one another and design their own displays as well as watching professional drone pilots at work.   

To facilitate these enriching hands-on experiences, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £4.40 
per pupil. Payments can be made online via sQuid up until 15th January 2025. Unfortunately, if we do 
not receive enough contributions these workshops will be unable to go ahead.  

We truly believe that these workshops will be a fantastic opportunity for our students, and we 
appreciate your continued support in providing such enriching activities. Should you have any questions 
or require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to sharing you with updates following an exciting 
two days with the Drone City team! 

 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr David Page  
IT Lead & Deputy Headteacher  
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